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On Saturday, April 10th, DuPage Water Commission Water Preservation Group 
Member, Jenessa Nesbitt, was in attendance as an exhibitor for District 181 
Foundation’s ‘Believe in Green’ Green Fair. District 181 Foundation is an inde-
pendent non-profit organization that offers interested community members an 
opportunity to directly support one of our community’s most valuable assets --- 
our public schools.  
 
This Green Fair had recycling on many items including bicycles, eyeglasses, 
crayons, batteries, and electronics; secure document shredding; eco-friendly 
cars; rain barrel silent auctions; raffles on green products, tickets, gift certificates, 
gift baskets, and specialty items; and park clean up. There were three large 
rooms full of exhibitors both vendors as well as non-profit organizations.  
 
DWC’s rain barrel and dual flush toilet were both present. Around 20 information-
al pamphlets about toilet leaks, lawncare, indoor/outdoor water use, and a water 
quiz were handed out. About 25 5-minute shower timers, 30 rain gauges, and 30 
toilet leak detection tablets were distributed. 
 
See below for pictures from the event and see 
http://d181foundation.org/Home_Page.html for more information on District 181 
Foundation. 

 

Rain Barrel and giveaway table 
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Dual-flush toilet display 

 

I believe this is a mascot of Clarendon Hills middle school. 
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